
 

 
 

 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants of Arizona, Florida and 

Maryland 

 National Service Officers 

 

FROM: J. Marc Burgess, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: May 2, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Partnership with Trulieve Holdings, Inc.  

  

I’m pleased to announce Trulieve Holdings, Inc. (formerly Harvest Enterprises) will continue its 

partnership with DAV by hosting a round-up campaign at its Arizona, Florida, and Maryland 

locations now through May 31, 2023. 

 

Through the campaign, Trulieve will give customers at its dispensaries the option of rounding 

the price of their purchases up to the nearest dollar and donate the proceeds to DAV. You can 

find the locations in those three states here: https://www.trulieve.com/dispensaries. 

 

A DAV partner since 2020, Trulieve and its customers’ generosity will help ensure more 

veterans get the benefits, care and employment opportunities they have earned. 

 

Thank you for supporting our relationship with Trulieve and all you do for DAV. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

 

 
J. Marc Burgess 

DAV National Adjutant 
 

JMB:dc 

https://www.trulieve.com/dispensaries

